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By Sylvia Amerstorfer 

Dear members and guests! 

Good bye 2021 - Welcome 2022 

As the year 2021 draws to a close, I wanted to take the opportunity to say thank 
your to all of you for your ongoing support and contribution to our club in these 

challenging 12 months.  
On behalf of the committee I wish you and your loved ones  

a very Merry Christmas  

and the very best for a safe, joyous and relaxing festive season.  
May 2022 bring good health and happiness.  

 

Frӧhliche Weihnachten und  

einen Guten Rutsch ins Neue Jahr 2022 

from all of us! 
 
 
 
 

See you again in the new year at our Australia Day Luncheon  
on the 16th of January 2022! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer 

 

List of contents for this Newsletter: 
 A look back at our Christmas Party on the 05/12/2021 – part II 

 Sorry again - part II/action photos from our President’s Cup will be in the next 
newsletter! Watch this space! 

 

                          Enjoy! 
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 Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, the  

16th January 2022 in your calendar for our  

Australia Day Luncheon 

with the Schneider Musikanten  

 
 

See you then, dressed in your best Aussi outfit! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 
 

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL: 

 just reply to this newsletter with all your details or use our club email: 

gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 Or leave a message on 5534 7099 (leave your name and number of people 

you are booking for, phone number and your meal choice please)!  

 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 
 

Want to download a former newsletter?  Here is how to do it:  

Go to https://rdu.powweb.com/aaa 

 - click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD”  

and finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-144) 

 

 

Our Stock Sport Playing times are: 

Tuesday 1pm to 5pm - Saturday 8.30am to 12pm – 

If you want to give it a try, just visit us on any of these days  

or ask one of our volunteers at the luncheons! 
If you don’t want to receive our Newsletter anymore – please let us know  

and I will remove your address from our mailing list.  
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